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SDMC Meeting Minutes (Quarter IV Meeting) 

June 1, 2022 

  

Principal Manuel welcomed everyone to the meeting and then began reviewing the 

meeting norms.  Once the norms were reviewed, Mrs. Manuel provided the group an 

update on all of the EOY activities that had been discussed in the 3rd quarter meeting. 

Immediately afterwards, Mrs. Manuel preceded into the learning topics for this 

meeting. 

 

 

• 22-23 Calendar of Events 

• Dismissal Process for upcoming year 

• Uniforms for upcoming year 

• Updates to staff and student handbooks 

• Nominations of new SDMC members 

 

 

Principal Manuel asked the committee to share out on the suggestions about the 

updates for the next school year for the following items: 

 

• Change Uniform – Specific uniform shirts for each grade level- PreK- 

Yellow, 1st-2nd- Green, 3rd-4th- White and 5th Grade- Black (On hold, will allow 

input from teachers and vote as campus) 

• Updates to the student and staff handbooks for the 22-23 school year- 

Dress code, attendance, and standardized grading for campus 

• Tweaks to current dismissal system- Mandatory car tags, if parents don’t 

have tags they must park and come inside the building to pick up child. 

• Nominations- We will wait until August PD to decide to ensure that everyone 

returns for the new school year. 

 

 

 



Principal Manuel concluded the meeting by thanking the participants for their 

feedback. 

 

 

 

 

 


